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Piddle Valley CE First School             


Newsletter No.	6 February 2019





I hope you all have a great half term break and I look forward to seeing you all on Monday 25th February 2019 when the school will be open for all pupils and staff.


I would like to reschedule the ‘parent meet’ for Monday 4th March at 2pm in the Hub in school (cancelled previously due to the snow day). It is an opportunity for you to come into school, have a cup of tea and a chat with me about how we can work together to improve communication. I hope you will be able to join me.


The Preschool


This week Paula has been meeting with parents to have an opportunity to talk about how their child has settled into Feathers. It really is great to see all the pre-schoolers confidently joining the whole school for assemblies and lunchtimes. I have just enjoyed a ‘dance’ session with the children in the hall with one of our sport coaches; they were all having great time and fully engaged!


Teaching & Learning


Mrs Woods hosted a Phonics and Maths no Problem information evening for Year 1 and R 


parents on Monday 11th February 2019 so a big thank you to those parents who attended. We hope the evening was helpful and you now have a better understanding into the expectations and teaching of phonics.


We currently use Read Write Inc. but this is supported in the early years with ‘Letters and Sounds’ which is an interactive and practical way of engaging the children to learn their letter sounds.


PV Governors


We welcomed Mrs John Bennett and Mrs Ann Jordan in school this week. Both are members of the school governing body and they were in school to learn about the teaching of maths and phonics across the school.


Both spent time talking with subject coordinators as well as the children and other staff. It was also a great opportunity for them to walk around the school and observe the children working in class. We have already had positive feedback from both governors who enjoyed observing the range of teaching styles across the school.


GTAT Pupil Voice


Two pupils from our school council represented Piddle Valley at a GTAT pupil voice meeting yesterday at the Middle school. They shared their ideas for a new GTAT award for presentation and improved learning. It sounds very exciting and we look forward to hearing more about it from the children and our Exec. Head Mr Chadwick.
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Congratulations to Lyra Webb for passing her Stage 5 Swimming 


 














Join SafeWise Family Tours - Weymouth 19th and 20th February 2019


£3 per person (plus small booking fee) under 4s go free.





Children can sign up as a Junior Safety Inspector to discover how to stay safe, build confidence and learn valuable skills for life this February half term.


The self-guided tour involves solving clues whilst exploring SafeWise’s real-life learning village which features a full size road network, streetscape, fire safety scenarios and much more. 


There’s a certificate & pack for all every child that completes the tour!  Free parking is available, with refreshments available to buy from Cafe SafeWise at the centre.


SafeWise Weymouth has free on-site and nearby street parking and is easy to find next to Weymouth Fire Station on Radipole Lane.





Booking required online at � HYPERLINK "http://www.safewise.org/events" \t "_blank" �www.safewise.org/events�
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